THE UNIVERSITY OF BIRMINGHAM

DEPARTMENT OF GENETICS

HEAD OF DEPARTMENT AND DIRECTOR OF AGRICUATURAL RESEARCH COUNCIL UNIT OF BIOMETRICAL GENETICS

PROFESSOR KENNETH MATHER C.B.E., D.SC., F.R.S.

TELEPHONE : EDGBASTON 1552



EDGBASTON, BIRMINGHAM, 15.

7th March, 1958.

Professor Sir Ronald Fisher, F.R.S., Department of Genetics, Whittingehame Lodge, 44, Storey's Way, Cambridge.

My dear Ronald.

Many thanks for looking through Jardine's paper, and for your comments on it. I am writing to him accepting the paper, but at the same time passing on your comments so that he can take them into account.

I find that I have not yet replied to your letter of the 25th about Lindley's review. Would you care to take up yourself the mathematical point you mention? I think it might be difficult now to get a note from you into the May number, which is already in the press; but if you care to write something it could go into the August number.

Sincerely yours,

Kenerth